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Coronavirus Protocols  
 

1) If I am diagnosed with COVID-19, or someone in my household has been diagnosed with COVID what does LTC 
expect of me?   
Follow guidance of your healthcare provider or local county health department.  The county health departments 
can be reached at 920-683-4155 for Manitowoc County and 920-459-4382 for Sheboygan County. 

 
Students should notify the instructor if they are going to be absent, the same as other illnesses for attendance 
reasons.  
 
Employees - Regarding being out for illness/PLOA, the employees should follow the college’s usual process of 
notifying the supervisor. 

 
2) I came in close contact with a known case of COVID-19 and am self-quarantining per the order of the county 

health department or am self-quarantining because I am not vaccinated.  What does LTC expect of me? 
Follow all instructions you receive from your local county health department.  
 
Students should notify the instructor if they are going to be absent, the same as other illnesses for attendance 
reasons.  
 
Employees - Regarding being out for illness/PLOA, the employees should follow the college’s usual process of 
notifying the supervisor. 

 
3) If someone in my household has been placed on quarantine, am I able to come to campus? 

Yes, as long as neither you nor the person in your household are experiencing symptoms.  
 


